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11th September 2018 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

In addition to the usual clubs we will be offering the children in Year 3, 4 & 5 the chance to 

be in the school choir. The club will run on a Thursday after school. The cost of the club is 

£15 which will contribute towards the club and the cost of the final concert.  The choir will 

be learning to sing a range of songs so that they can perform in the Young Voices concert at 

Sheffield Arena on 8th January.  

 

This is an amazing opportunity for the children and is only made possible by the time given 

by the teachers running the club. We ask that you make a commitment that your child will 

attend all the after school session and will be allowed to attend the concert in January.   

 

Places are limited so please return the slip below along with £15 as soon as possible. The 

choir will start next Thursday. (20th September) 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr Walker   Miss Russell   Mrs Simmonds 

 

 

I give permission for _____________________________(Child’s name) 

 

__________________(Class) to attend the choir on a Thursday after school 

  

I also give permission for my child top attend the concert at Sheffield Arena on 8th 

January.  

 

Signed_______________________________________________ 


